Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2016 1:02 PM

To: ‘James Gribi'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: RO#490, Atthowe Fine Arts, 3924 Market Street

Jim, thanks for the update.

Keith Nowell

From: James Gribi [mailto:jgribi@gribiassociates.com]
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2016 11:46 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>
Subject: RO#490, Atthowe Fine Arts, 3924 Market Street

Hi Keith

Per our earlier conversation, | have ordered the TPH chromatograms for the requisite boring groundwater

samples. Also, | noted on Geotracker that there is no Geo X,Y and Geo Z for the three site monitoring wells; hence, |
have requested Geo well surveying from Virgil Chavez Land Surveying. So, once we upload those, we can upload prior
elevation and lab reports for the wells.

Thanks
Jim

James E. Gribi, PG
Principal / Senior Geologist
Gribi Associates

1090 Adams Street, Suite K
Benicia, CA 94510

Phone: 707-748-7743
Cell: 707-631-1505



